



Date 5/9/1

Dear Jon

On behalf of Red Dragon FM, we would like to congratulate you on organising a spectacular Fireworks display for the Midnight Driveaway celebrating the launch of the new style car number plates with Evans Halshaw.

Both of our presenters thoroughly enjoyed the fireworks and commented on how well they were organised from the actual display to the safety arrangements on the day!

We hope that you enjoyed working with Red Dragon FM and we would like to wish you every success in the future!

Kind Regards

Natagher.

Natasha Long

Sponsorship and Promotions Group Head